

Urgent News

Psalter Selection: The psalter selection for next week is psalter #304 verses 4 and 7 and psalter #247 verses 1 and 2. The memory work is I Chronicles 4:10.

Report Cards: Report cards will go home on Tuesday, March 26.

Art Prize/Classroom Extravaganza: Check out the snapshots of Art Prize. It was truly delightful to see all the talent and time that was put into the projects. Listed below are the semifinalists for each category. The winners will be announced on Monday, March 25.

Category A – Freestyle (K-3)

Jax DeVries John Deere Tractor Drawing

Jordan DeVries Army Scene Siena Schipper Fairy Garden Charlotte VanDyke Crayon Art

Category B - Kits (K-9)

Madison DeVries Paint by Number Painting
Natalie Dingemans Mini Modern House
Simon Vergunst Two Lego Vehicles

Category C – Freestyle (4-6)

Addison Schipper Fairy Garden

Maybelle Schipper Macrame Wall Hanging Ashton Timmermans German Army Bunker

Category E – Freestyle (7-9)

Hailey DeVries Cityscape Painting
Lydia Nieuwenhuis Dog Painting

General News

Hot Lunch: There will be a pizza hot lunch on Wednesday, March 27.

KPS Busing: There will be **no KPS busing** March 25-28.

Vision and Hearing Screening: Kalamazoo County Health Department will screen our students for vision and hearing on March 25. Kindergarten, 2nd & 4th grades will receive hearing screening and 1st, 3rd, 5th, 7th & 9th grades will receive vision screening. If you would like your child to receive screening not listed above, please let the office know.

Spring Break: Spring break will start March 29 and go through April 5. School resumes April 8.

Spelling Bee Finals: The Spelling Bee finals will be held on Friday, April 15. You are welcome to join us.

Parents United will hold a Breakfast Buffet fundraiser in the school gym on Saturday morning, April 13, between 8:00-10:00 a.m. The meal will include French toast casserole, pancakes, sausages, bacon, scrambled eggs, muffins, and lots more! We look forward to seeing you at our special breakfast! We ask each school family to bring some baked goods. Muffins, sweet breads, coffee cake, etc. are all welcome. If you are willing to help out, please contact Katie Rose at david.katie.rose@gmail.com.

All this, the Lord willing and we live.

General News Continued